
  assuredly 4822 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  assuredly 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and
bibazo (to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of
939); to drive together, i.e. unite (in association or
affection), (mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact,
{assuredly} gather, intrust, knit together, prove.[ql

  compact 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and
bibazo (to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of
939); to drive together, i.e. unite (in association or
affection), (mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- {compact},
assuredly gather, intrust, knit together, prove.[ql

  gather 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and
bibazo (to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of
939); to drive together, i.e. unite (in association or
affection), (mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact,
assuredly {gather}, intrust, knit together, prove.[ql

  intrust 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and
bibazo (to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of
939); to drive together, i.e. unite (in association or
affection), (mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact,
assuredly gather, {intrust}, knit together, prove.[ql

  knit 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and bibazo
(to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of 939); to
drive together, i.e. unite (in association or affection),
(mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact, assuredly gather,
intrust, {knit} together, prove.[ql

  prove 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and bibazo
(to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of 939); to
drive together, i.e. unite (in association or affection),
(mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact, assuredly gather,
intrust, knit together, {prove}.[ql

  together 4822 # sumbibazo {soom-bib-ad'-zo}; from 4862 and
bibazo (to force; causative [by reduplication] of the base of
939); to drive together, i.e. unite (in association or
affection), (mentally) to infer, show, teach: -- compact,
assuredly gather, intrust, knit {together}, prove.[ql
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